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E- scooters are a fantastic way to help our young teenagers become more independent, however
the privilege of ownership is being abused. Stronger safety laws need to be enforced. The speed
limiting in new scooters need to not be easily overridden (for some it is simply adjusting the
settings) and the scooter needs to be registered as a vehicle, so that in the event of an accident,
the owner of the scooter, if at fault, can take responsibility.





